
From: K. Arthur Endsley <endsley@umich.edu>  
Sent: Monday, December 05, 2022 1:51 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Re: Natural Gas Ban 
 
 
To the Planning Commission, 
 
I am writing to express my support for the banning of natural gas installation in new construction and 
major renovations within the City of Ann Arbor, which I understand is currently under consideration. As 
a graduate of the University of Michigan's School for Environment and Sustainability, I have been trained 
to study the Earth's climate system. As a climate scientist, I know the reality of a warming and drying 
planet, the intensification of the hydrological cycle, and harmful particulate matter in our air are all 
connected to the burning of fossil fuels. We must drive down demand for fossil fuel combustion in 
multiple ways, starting with zoning.  
 
Regards, 
K. Arthur Endsley, PhD 
Research Scientist, Numerical Terradynamic Simulation Group (NTSG) 
WA Franke College of Forestry and Conservation 
The University of Montana, Missoula, MT 59812 
karthur.org | arthur.endsley@ntsg.umt.edu 
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